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12th September 2019 
 
Re: County Schools Challenge Winners 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following on from the success of the school in the County Schools Challenge the winning team have been invited 
to attend the annual Safeguarding Conference to present their ideas and game to professionals.  They will be 
introduced at the conference by Sean Johnson from Northamptonshire Police. 
 
The event will take place on Thursday 26th September and the students will depart from school at 12.30pm.  We 
will travel by taxi and will return to school at approximately 3.30pm.  Lunch will be served at the Conference 
Centre and students will be accompanied by Miss Moore. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this event you may give consent via your child’s Wisepay account.  If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Miss Moore at mmoore@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds,  
Principal 
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